Public Relations Officer and Press Reporter - Mrs. H. Campbell Branch Directors - Mrs. L. Abell, Mrs. A. Abell Sunshine Committee - Mrs. M. Young, Mrs. J. Napper Tweedsmuir Curator - Mrs. W. Parker Committee - Mrs. C. McLeod, Mrs. A. Abell Pianist - Mrs. W. Parker

During the Winter of 1965 we did not have any meetings for two months owing to bad weather conditions, so we had two meetings in March, at the beginning and end of the month. This month we had Mrs. Bruce Pickard of Paisley who gave us a "question and answer" account of her recent travels in Scotland, England, Florida and New York. She had visited many famous and historical places including the United Nations Buildings.

In August of this year at our monthly meeting, held in Eden Grove School, we had members of the Pinkerton Institute as our guests, and Mrs. Roger Hood of Paisley, our District President, as guest speaker, taking as her topic "Time".

Our annual bus trip this year was to Hamilton and area and the lovely rock gardens at the outskirts of the city.

## EXECUTIVE OFFICERS FOR 1966-67

President - Mrs. H. Campbell
First Vice President - Mrs. R. Porter
Second Vice President - Miss M. Chisholm
Secretary-Treasurer - Mrs. T. Young
Assistant Secretary - Mrs. Allan Abell
District Director - Mrs. W. Alexander
Alternate - Mrs. W. Parker
Public Relations Officer and Press Reporter - Mrs. R. Atkinson
Assistant - Mrs. M. Young
Branch Directors - Mrs. Allan Abell, Mrs. Les. Abell
Sunshine Committee - Mrs. Maurice Young, Mrs. James Napper
Tweedsmuir Curator - Mrs. W. Parker
Committee - Mrs. C. McLeod, Mrs. A. Abell
Pianist - Mrs. W. Parker

In the summer of 1966 we held a bake sale at Inverhuron beach to procure funds to help finance our Centennial project of helping the local boy scouts on their proposed trip to the East coast in the summer of our Country's Centennial Year 1967.

In July of this year 1966, we held our monthly meeting in Eden Grove school, and had as our guests, members of Bradley and Brant-Greenock Institutes. As a social part of our program, we has Mr. Irwin Lobsinger, of Walkerton, show slides on his recent trip to Mexico. Mrs. Scott Wilson of Bradley and Mrs. Cameron Taylor of Brant-Greenock, gave readings and Mrs. Ralph Pitt and Mrs. Wm. Henry, of Cargill, sang in a duet. This was a very enjoyable social evening.